
E.ON UK’s acquisition of Enfield Power Station 
 
On 6 May E.ON UK completed its purchase of Enfield power station. E.ON UK is a 
subsidiary of E.ON AG of Germany and its activities include generation, distribution, 
trading and supply of electricity.  
 
Enfield power station is a 392MW CCGT plant and will be E.ON UK’s fifth gas-fired 
power station.   
 
The acquisition is subject to the merger control provisions of the Enterprise Act 2002, 
and, in accordance with the Concordat between Ofgem and the Office of Fair Trading 
(OFT),Ofgem will advice the OFT on whether the proposed acquisition could give rise 
to competition concerns. 
 
Ofgem will take into account information and views from interested parties in preparing 
its advice, and will forward any submissions to the Office of Fair Trading (interested 
parties may also contact the Office of Fair Trading directly). Submissions should be sent 
to Pamela Taylor (pamela.taylor@ofgem.gov.uk) and must be received by 5pm on 
Monday 11 July. Submissions will be placed on Ofgem's website (www.ofgem.gov.uk) 
unless respondents request otherwise.  
 
 


